
I oppose the extension of the moratorium.  Housing providers should not be forced to support or carry the burden of this pandemic.  
I have put my life savings into rentals so I could support myself in my retirement years, you are destroying my livelihood and 
creating mental distress.   We were told with SB282  that it would end the moratorium now you are taking back the promises made. 
The tenants need to step up and tap into the resources available to them.   These resources need more support as tenants are 
having to wait weeks to hear back.  


